
Gunnedah Show Society welcomes entrants for the 2022 Young Woman, Showgirl and Show Representative sections!

This competition supports communication skill development, community involvement, show movement awareness and most importantly it gives entrants a chance to have fun and meet some new friends! 

Tiny Tot Gunnedah Show Representative: Open to all entrants aged 5-under 10 years of age as of 1st April 2022. Please complete the Show Representative Nomination form found on the Gunnedah Show Society website and email to Stacey. 
Young Gunnedah Show Representative: Open to all entrants aged 10-under 15 years of age as of 1st April 2022. Please complete the Show Representative Nomination form found on the Gunnedah Show Society website and email to Stacey.
Show Representative: Open to all entrants aged 15-25 years of age as of 1st April 2022. Please complete the Show Representative Nomination form found on the Gunnedah Show Society website and email to Stacey.
Junior Showgirl: Open to young ladies aged 15-under 18 years of age as of 1st April 2022. Please complete Form B found on the Gunnedah Show Society website and email to Stacey.
Young Woman: Open to young ladies aged 18-26 years of age as of 1st May 2022. Please complete Form A and Form B found on the Gunnedah Show Society website and email to Stacey.

All entrants will be required to fill out a nomination form. This must be signed by a parent/caregiver prior to being returned to the show office or via email. 
All entrants must be available from mid-day to early afternoon on Saturday 26th March 2022 for their scheduled interview located in the Gunnedah township (Venue and time TBA).
 Junior Showgirl and Young Woman entrants will be required to attend the opening of the Art Show, held on the evening of Friday 1st April 2022.  Junior Showgirl and Young Women results will be announced on the night. 
On Saturday the 2nd April, all entrants will be required to attend the Gunnedah Show and the Grand Parade as representative results will be announced during the show opening. We strongly encourage all entrants to be in attendance at the 2022 show as much as possible. There will be plenty of opportunities to help out, meet new people and learn all about how the show operates behind the scenes! 
 Please note that family and friends who would like to support the entrants at the show or art opening will be required to purchase tickets.
The Gunnedah Show Society looks forward to receiving your completed entry form and a recent photograph of yourself.
More information, including entry forms, a handy hints guide, and example interview questions can be found on the Gunnedah Show Society website. 
I can be contacted at any time on 0413 199 802, or by email stacey_breed@hotmail.com for further information or enquiries. 
Kind regards, 
Stacey Peake 
Showgirl Competition Convener
